
Tips for Locating Old Immunization Records 
 
 
For the safety of you and our patients and customers, we need your immunization records are 
required prior to your start date. If you do not have records of your immunization records, please read 
below: 

 
Methodist follows the guidelines of the Center for Disease Control (CDC) for required immunizations: 
Please be prepared to bring documentation of the following: 

 
Required: (either shots or blood tests) 

 
 MMR (measles, mumps, rubella) 
 Varicella (chicken pox) 

If available, but not required: 

 Tdap (tetanus, diphtheria, acellular pertussis) 
 Hepatitis B 
 Flu vaccine 

 
Places you may want to check for your immunization records: 

 
• All previous healthcare providers-doctor’s office, public health departments, clinics. 
• Ask your parents if they still have these records 
• Any schools or colleges you attended (including high school) 
• Previous employers, including the military 
• State immunization registry 

 
Immunization Records for Methodist Hospital may be faxed to Employee Health at (402) 354-8819,   
or emailed to MHS.EmployeeHealth@nmhs.org. 
 
Immunization Records for Methodist Jennie Edmundson may be faxed to Employee Health at      
(712) 396-4215, or emailed to MJE.EmployeeHealth@nmhs.org. 
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